Mackey Law Firm PC

June 14, 2010

Mr. Braun Mincher, President PCG Telecom Consulting Group, Inc. 2649 E. Mulberry Street, Suite 10 Fort Collins, Colorado 80524

Dear Braun,

Mackey Law Firm, P.C. is very pleased to write this letter of reference and recommendation for the comprehensive services provided by PCG Telecom Consulting Group, Inc., relating to our overall telecommunication services and hosted VoIP phone system. We are very appreciative of your expertise, assistance and ingenuity, not only relating to our initial office move in February 2010, but also your ongoing dedication, resourcefulness and support since that time.

In this day and age, it is rare to find vendors who truly exhibit a relationship based philosophy and become a trusted business advisor, but PCG has greatly exceeded our expectations in both areas and we are proud to have you on our team. We realize that there are a plethora of options relating to telecom services available, but we commend PCG for taking the time to understand and evaluate our true needs and then leverage your experience, contacts and objective research to implement a solution which will continue to grow with our firm, while also saving us significant money.

In closing, we greatly see the value in the unique consulting services provided by PCG and recommend your team and your services to any prospective clients. Thank you again for the professional services you continue to provide our firm, and we look forward to continuing a mutually beneficial business relationship for many years to come. Anyone with questions is always welcome to contact me directly for a reference.

Sincerely

John Zook

Managing Director